
 

Memo: January 27, 2013 UPDATE (as of Wed. @ 3:30pm) 

Subject: School closing Wednesday & Thursday 

This is a reminder that FBCA follows the Long County Public School 

System in relation to inclement weather. Please check the local news for a 

listing of school closings. We will for sure be CLOSED on Wednesday, 

January 29th due to the weather. (& Thursday, Jan. 30) 

UPDATE....SCHOOL OUT THURSDAY, JAN. 30 

As stated above, please check the news or Long County's school website 

for closings tomorrow. The weather reports are calling for ice and snow 

tomorrow afternoon as well as through the night and into Wednesday & 

Thursday. Please be careful on the roads. If you do not feel comfortable 

driving your children to school we completely understand. Please call Mrs. 

Massey (912-202-8020) or Bro. Earl (912-294-4337) if you have any 

questions or concerns. Be safe and have fun in the snow!! 

--FBCA Administration 

BAD WEATHER  

In the event of bad weather, listen to the local radio & TV stations for announcements regarding the 

closing of the school. Faith Baptist Christian Academy follows Long County Schools in regard to bad 

weather decisions. The fastest way to determine closings is to call the school office.  


